## SUMMER NEWSLETTER and ELECTION HOMEWOOD HOMEOWNERS' ASSOCIATION

P.O. Box 5605- Tahoe City, CA 96145

July 21, 2021

Dear Members,

The annual meeting is planned for 10am, September 5, at the Swiss Lakewood Restaurant (5055 W. Lake Blvd). The party will be held at 4pm on Saturday, August 21, at Ron and Suzanne Scharf's residence at 4910 W. Lake Blvd. We hope to see you all at both events!

Three Board of Director positions are up for election this year. Please vote for up to three from the following candidates:

- Mary McPhersen, current Board member, HHOA member >10 years
- Ann Bryant, current board member and Vice President, > 10 years
- David Stronck, active HHOA member >10 years

The current HHOA board member and President, Dave Powell, has decided to retire after serving on the board for  $\sim$ 20 years, and President for two interludes totaling  $\sim$  7 years.

Ballots are also included for those members who are current on their dues. You can bring it to the meeting on September 5, or mail it in. If mailing it, please fill it out, seal it in the smaller envelope marked "Ballot", and then place that envelope in the larger envelope making sure your name and address are on the outside. (Do not put your name on the smaller envelope) Please mail it no later than August 27. Thanks!

If you wish to vote but have not paid your dues, please send your check for \$150 to the address above along with the Membership form that is enclosed and we will mail you a ballot. In order to receive your ballot in sufficient time for you to return it by August 27, the dues should be received by us by Aug 15. Also please mark "Dues Payment" on the envelope.

Sincerely,

Dave Powell, President DavPowell@gmail.com

Christie White, Secretary christielw@aol.com

Enc: Two envelopes, ballot (for members)

One envelope and membership form (for potential members)